
PRAYER FOR THE SICK:    
 
Please pray for all in the parish who are seriously ill.  
 
 
RECENTLY DECEASED: 

David Drennan 

Cecil Geraghty 

Sheila Cox 

 

MONTHS MIND: 

 

ANNIVERSARIES:    

Tony Eustace 

Helen & Desmond Kelly 

Noel Kavanagh 

May Corcoran 

Kathleen & Eamonn Gibson 

Stephen Farren 

Patricia Mahon 

Joseph & Helena Clancy 

Joe & Evelyn Clancy 

Edward Leon Mason 

 

 

Material for the Church Notice Board & inclusion in the Sunday Bulletin should reach us by Thursday morning. 

15th Sunday in Ordinary Time —12th July ‘20 Mass Times 

The Church has reo-

pened for  Public 

weekday Mass at 

10.00 a.m. each 

morning. 

Weekend Masses 

are as follows - 

Saturday at 5.30 

p.m. (Vigil Mass) 

and Sundays at 9.30 

a.m. & 11.00 a.m. 

(no 12.30 p.m. Mass 

for the moment). 

Church of St. Vincent De Paul, Marino, D09 KN83 
 

V. Rev. Tom Noone, Parish Priest:       Tel. 8332864 

Parish Office:                   Tel:8332772  

E-mail:     info@marinoparish.ie                           

Website: www.marinoparish.ie    

Twitter:  @marinoparish 

Thought for the day   

 

The parable of the sower is 

told twice, in an original form 

and in a later, church interpretation. The 

explanation tends to dominate our read-

ing; but it might be worthwhile allowing 

the original parable to “speak.” It tells of 

small, even careless, beginnings—the 

sower scatters all over the place. As we 

see in nature, tiny seeds have an aston-

ishing, miraculous effect. Go back over 

your own experience and recall some-

thing which began modestly but which in 

the end grew surprisingly. The reign of 

God is like that—the modest beginnings 

of Jesus’ own preaching had tremendous 

effect. 

 

Prayer                                                                                 
 

God of every harvest, it can be hard to-

day to be confident about the Good 

News and yet we know that it is you who 

give the growth (1 Cor 3:7).  

mailto:info@marinoparish.ie
http://www.marinoparish.ie


Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Since the Pandemic began, we have put a Donate Button on our 
website, www.marinoparish.ie to facilitate parishioners who wish to 
support our Parish along with the two main Diocesan Collections, the 
Common Fund, (the 1st Collection and Dues which both go towards 
the support of our Priests) and the Share Collection.  
 
As well as the option of  the Donate Button on our website there are 
now Double Wallet Envelopes for 1st Collection and Share Collection 
available in the pew in front of you. 
 
To donate to our parish you may use the Donate Button or place your 
donations, Double Wallet envelopes, Family Offering envelopes and 
Easter Dues envelopes into the baskets provided at the exit doors or 
the safes at the back of the Church.  
As everyday can be regarded as ‘Sunday’ baskets will be in place each 
morning.  

 
I wish to sincerely thank all who have helped with this effort in 
these extremely challenging times.                                                                                   

Church Repository/Shop:   

We are delighted to announce that the  Church Repository/Shop will 

re-open on Sunday 19th July after the 11.00 a.m. Mass and 

will be open every Tuesday and Thursday morning after 

10.00 a.m. Mass and after 11.00 a.m. Mass on Sundays. 

We have a good supply of sacramental mementos for all occasions 

and in particular for First Holy Communion.  

Signed Mass Cards are also available our Parish Shop as well as from 

the Sacristy. We look forward to your visit. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Return to Public Mass 

 

Thanks to all volunteers who have made a return to public Mass 
possible and thanks to everyone for your support and co-
operation. 

 

We need to remain vigilant and continue to  

 Accept Personal Responsibility  

 Use Hand Sanitizers provided. 

 Observe Social Distancing—2m. 

 Practice Hygiene Etiquette—cough into your elbow etc. 

 Refrain from kneeling— kneeling reduces the physical dis-
tancing between pews. 

 Wear a face covering—it helps protect others 

 As is best practice contact tracing is recommended, please 
drop a piece of paper with your name and contact number 
into the safe at the main entrance or perhaps use the con-
tract tracing app. on your phone where possible. 

 

Mass Times 

Weekday Mass is at 10.00 a.m. each morning. 

Weekend Masses are as follows - 

Saturday at 5.30 p.m. (Vigil Mass) and Sundays at 9.30 a.m. & 11.00 
a.m.  

(There is no 12.30 p.m. Mass for the moment). 


